
 
 

 

 
Dear Stakeholder, 
ADEQ's Water Quality Division will hold a stakeholder meeting to discuss potential state assumption of the Clean Water Act section 404 
dredge and fill program. 
When:    Monday, Dec. 4, 2017, 1:00 to 2:30 p.m. 
Where:   ADEQ Phoenix Office, Rm. 250, 1110 W. Washington St., Phoenix, AZ 85007 
              
             You may also join the meeting by phone at: 
             Call-in#:       240-454-0879 
             Access code:  282-719-829    
  
Meeting Objectives: 
• Provide an overview of the 404 program and its applicability in Arizona; 
• Discuss ADEQ's intentions in pursuing assumption of the program, which is currently administered by the US Army Corps of Engineers 

with oversight by EPA; 
• Discuss potential pros and cons of state program assumption; and 
• Identify what you, as ADEQ customers and stakeholders, value most in terms of a state administered 404 program and delivery of 404-

related products and services. 
 For additional information, please contact: 
       Krista Osterberg                                Heidi Haggerty Welborn 
       Osterberg.Krista@azdeq.gov                Haggerty.Heidi@azdeq.gov 
       602-771-4635                                    602-771-4815 
		


